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To The Legislative Assembly,  

I would like to lodge a Submission to changes to the legislation allowing 
crematoria and cemeteries to replace our dead family members with other 

people in the future. I really object to this, it's an extra cost emotionally 

and financially and I don't think it's fair to do this to any family. This is 
being disrespectful not to mention the plot has already been paid for, how 

can you ask families to continue to pay for a burial plot for their loved one 
what if they are unable to pay. That's disgusting and feel is a greedy grab 

for more money, I have purchased a plot and I don't won't to be dug up 

and disposed of, goodness knows where. Also you have the cost of the 
headstone, they are not cheap, they are expensive. I'm asking you to 

reconsider and not go ahead with the new legislation, there must be 

others who are not pleased . I do hope this is read and my thoughts and 
feelings are considered.  

Yours Sincerely,  
 


